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17 July 2025 

Arc Infrastructure 
Statement of the depreciated optimised replacement cost – additional 
supporting information 

Arc Infrastructure has submitted its statement of the depreciated optimised replacement cost of 
applicable railway infrastructure to the Economic Regulation Authority for approval in accordance 
with sections 47J of the Railways (Access) Code 2000. The Authority published a notice inviting 
submissions on 16 June 2025.  

The Authority has requested additional public information to supplement Arc’s statement. Arc’s first 
round of responses were published 11 July 2024, in conjunction with an extension of time for 
submissions until 11 August 2025.  

Arc Infrastructure’s responses to all public information requests have now been published on the 
ERA website.  
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